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Putting unrealistically low limits on income in order to qualify for Medicaid results in 

enforced poverty for those with disabilities. This bill proposes that those with 

disabilities should be encouraged to work and reach their employment potential, 

which is the right policy. It results in more taxpayer revenue and helps pay for aid 

programs.  


